NEW SOUTH WALES

BAR ASSOCIATION

Uniform Laws

The Legal Services Council on 27th May
issued the Legal Profession Uniform Rules
which will apply to the common legal
services market in NSW and Victoria from
1 July 2015. Barristers will have to update
their costs agreements and disclosure
precedents from that date

In this seminar the speakers will discuss the
new CPD , Practice and Conduct Rules ,
inc. changes to the costs and cost
assessment regime.
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